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 CIRCULAR 

 The industrial visit proposed during the period 12th August 2019 to                               

18th August 2019 stands postponed due to heavy rains in Kerala region.  The departments 

are requested to submit a revised plan ensuring the safety of the students and the same 

may be forwarded for reconsideration by the undersigned. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to: 
1. The Administrator 
2. The Vice Principal 
3. The PRO 
4. The Accounts Officer       
5. All the HODs 
6. The Exam Wing 
7. The Librarian 
8. The DPE 
9. The Electrical Maintenance In charge 
10. The Transport In charge  
11. The Placement officer  
12. The NSS Programme Officer 
13. The Website Incharge- to upload in the College Website 
14. The Scholarship / Records Section 
15. The Attendance In charge  
16. The Supervisors 
17. The Receptionist 
18. The Security Officer 
19. The File 


